'01 Navy Explosion's Cierra Hudson Inks NLI with Maryville College
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Boom! Congratulations to '01 Navy Explosion's very Own Cierra Hudson for signing her NLI to
continue her education and softball playing career at Maryville College! Great job Cierra, we are

so proud of you! Cierra becomes the 2nd signee of the 2020 class and 23rd signee for the
Knoxville Explosion Softball Program.




